From: Frank Scarlato [mailto:frank.scarlato@wscstrikers.com]

Sent: February-02-18 5:29 PM

To: Neira, Sandra <Sandra.Neira@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: Deputation Feb 6

Hi Sandra,

I have spoken to the Club President Mike Rietta and we have decided to defer the deputation to the March 6th, meeting.

Please confirm that this is ok to move forward with.

Regards,

Frank Scarlato
Operations Manager
WOODBRIDGE S.C

7401 Martin Grove rd.

Woodbridge Ont., Canada, L4L 9E4

Phone: (905) 851-4496,

Cell: (647) 200-7457 Fax: (905) 851-6761

Website: wscstrikers.com

Email: frank.scarlato@wscstrikers.com



RECEIVED

FEB - 4 2018

CCO